
Local Residents Update
January 2025

Matt Rake
Resort Director

As we move out of January and we approach  opening
the Resort full time, I wanted to communicate the

Resort Calendar with you so you can see what we have
going on at Resort for 2025.   

Local Resident

Monday 3rd March  
at 6pm on Resort 

If you would like to attend this meeting, please email
nancy.joy@butlins.com to confirm your space.
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January 2025

Useful Information 
& Contact Numbers

Resort Safety Control Room:  01243 810020
Following feedback we have also implemented a

mobile number:
Resort Safety Team : - 07984 940 232

Should you need any support.

Family Swim Session 

DATES TO BE
DATES TO BE

CONFIRMED
CONFIRMED

SOONSOON


